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THE PUMA MOSTRO SHINES IN A HIGH-TECH METALLIC FINISH 

 
 
Herzogenaurach, March 31, 2025 – PUMA’s Mostro sneaker, a true icon of avant-garde footwear, 

is reimagined in a bold new metallic edition. 

 

Further amplifying the Mostro’s futuristic DNA, the latest iteration dazzles with a shimmering 

metallic finish. A pixelated grid beneath the mesh upper enhances its reflective effect, creating a 

dynamic, high-tech look that shifts with the light. An entirely vegan design, the shoe’s PUMA 

Formstrip is also expressed with a bold metallic execution of sculptural appliqués across the 

upper. 

 

First released in 1999 and given the name “Mostro,” after the Italian word for monster, the 

silhouette was instantly received as a norm-defying design, becoming a cult favorite among those 

drawn to its futuristic aesthetic. Now, the unmistakable sneaker continues to make noise through 

collaborations and special releases. 



The PUMA Mostro “Metallic” is available from April 1, 2025, from PUMA.com and selected 

retailers. 

 

 

Media Contact: 

Alberto Turincio, PUMA Global Communication, Sportstyle – alberto.turincio@puma.com   

Sandra Wedel, PUMA Global PR, Sportstyle – sandra.wedel@puma.com  

  

  

PUMA  

PUMA is one of the world’s leading sports brands, designing, developing, selling and marketing footwear, apparel and accessor ies. For 75 years, 

PUMA has relentlessly pushed sport and culture forward by creating fast products for the world’s fastest athletes. PUMA offers performance and 

sport-inspired lifestyle products in categories such as Football, Running and Training, Basketball, Golf, and Motorsports. It collaborates with 

renowned designers and brands to bring sport influences into street culture and fashion. The PUMA Group owns the brands PUMA,  Cobra Golf 

and stichd. The company distributes its products in more than 120 countries, employs about 20,000 people worldwide, and is headquartered in 

Herzogenaurach/Germany.  
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